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Comments: I've been an active hiker in the White Mountains for over 30 years. Myself and so many others enjoy

the untouched natural environment the Sandwich Mountains afford. It is unconscionable that you would consider

logging in this rare and beautiful place. I always respected and felt a bond with the Rangers I've met on the trail. I

felt we shared similar values regarding nature. I can't believe the USFS that does so much good would also be

complicit in causing so much destruction. Please reconsider your logging plan and restore my good feelings

about the great work the Forest Service does.


